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ISC:  UNRESTRICTED 

Hello Michael, 

Thank you for inviting the Crescent Heights C.A. planning committee to comment on this LOC. 

 

Given the recent changes to secondary suite legislation in Calgary, we have no objection to this 

LOC's request to allow a secondary suite. 

 

As it is not clear to us how the secondary suite will fit in the final design phase, we look forward 

to seeing the forthcoming DP.  With the DP our feedback comments will be more specific. 

 

We hope that secondary suite guidelines will be in place by the time the DP is submitted to aid 

us in our feedback comments. 

 

Should you wish to discuss our comments please do not hesitate to contact me by phone at 403-

276-1831 or by email. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dennis Marr,  

Director, Planning Committee, Crescent Heights, C.A. 

 


